
 

 

 

  

 
Mr Alexander Paphiti 
502-508 High Road 
Tottenham 
London 
N17 9JF 

Dear Mr Paphiti, 
 
Re: LICENSING ACT 2003: 
REJECTION ON A NOTICE –  PRINCESS BANQUETING HALL, 502-508 HIGH 
ROAD, TOTTENHAM, LONDON, N17 9JF. 
 

On 15th August 2022 the Licensing Authority received from you, Luis 
Alexander Paphiti, a notification in respect of proposed temporary licensable 
activities due to take place on 2nd to 3rd September 2022 at  Princess 
Banqueting Hall, 502-508 High Road, Tottenham, London, N17 9JF. The 
licensing authority has received an objection under section 104(2) of the 
Licensing Act 2003 (“the Act”).   
 
 The objection which applies is indicated by an “X” in the following table. 
 

Objection 
 

Insert “X” as 
applicable 

A chief officer of police for any police area in which the 
premises are situated is satisfied that allowing the premises 
to be used in accordance with the notice would undermine a 
licensing objective. 

 
X 
 
 

A local authority exercising environmental health functions 
for the area in which the premises are situated is satisfied 
that allowing the premises to be used in accordance with the 
notice would undermine a licensing objective. 

 
 

 
A copy of this notice will be sent to the chief of police and the local authority 
exercising environmental health functions for the area in which the premises 
specified in the temporary event notice you gave is situated. 
 
You are reminded that under section 136 of the Licensing Act 2003, a person 
commits an offence if he carries on a licensable activity on or from any premises 
otherwise than under and in accordance with an authorisation; or if he knowingly 
allows a licensable activity to be so carried on. A person convicted of such an 
offence is liable to imprisonment for a term not exceeding six months or to a fine not 
exceeding £20,000, or to both. 
 
Please inform us immediately if you wish to appeal to the Licensing Sub Committee. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daliah Barrett 
Licensing Team Leader 



 
 
 
Dear Licensing  
 
Re: Temporary Event Notice  
Princess Banqueting Hall, 502 - 508 High Road, N17 9JF  
2nd – 4th September 2022  
 
With reference to the above premises, the Police Licensing Team will be rejecting the 
Temporary Event Notice.  
 
There is a Licensing Sub-Committee taking place on 8th September whereby the 
suggested operating hours are beng contested by police.  
 
Due to the history of the venue having a lare number of incidents involving crime and 
disorder, anti-social behaviour and unlicensed activity, I am not happy that the licensing 
objectives of prevention of crime and disorder and prevention of public nuisance will be 
upheld should a TEN be granted for up to 300 people across three (3) days until 0300 
hours.  
 
The premises needs to show they are able to operate within their hours and are able to 
prevent public nuisance and crime and disorder and I do not feel these hours are 
necessary or acceptable for a soft opening.  
 
If you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Kayleigh Mitcham 
Police Licensing 
North Area BCU 
Edmonton Police Station 
 


